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Welcome to our new style newsletter! We’ve made some changes to simplify things whilst still 

keeping you all up to date on our news.   We’re all settling into our new staffing structure 

here, since Karen’s retirement, and looking forward to our next steps as a key local charity. 

Think Tank  
We were delighted that four volunteers and four trustees could join 

the staff for our Think Tank session on 17
th

 January for a lively 

discussion about the future direction of Home-start South 

Leicestershire ahead of the development of a new Strategic Plan for 

2018-2021. 

We looked at local needs, what we’ve achieved and what should be our priorities for the next three years. 

Everyone enjoyed the session and comments received included: “Exciting and positive session . Professional 

yet informaló and “Feeling inspired for the next chapter ”. 

Feedback was that we should continue to deliver projects around healthy lifestyles and Post Natal Illness, 

and where possible incorporate developments around young parents, dads, the impact of domestic abuse 

on children, self-esteem courses, the role of grandparents, and delivering training to local parents. 

A strong feeling was also that Home-Start needed to continue to provide a safety net for those needing 

ongoing help, and for those not meeting the criteria for the more targeted statutory services. 

All this feedback will be considered by the full Board of Trustees and, subject to funding opportunities and 

successes, we will keep you posted on developments. 

! ÖÅÒÙ ÂÉÇ Ȭ4ÈÁÎË 9ÏÕȭ ÔÏ ÙÏÕ ÁÌÌ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÖÅÒÙ ÓÐÅÃÉÁÌ  ȬÓÅÎÄ-Ïǟȭ ÙÏÕ ÇÁÖÅ 
ÍÅ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ #ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ ,ÕÎÃÈȢ  )Ô ×ÁÓ ÓÏ ÌÏÖÅÌÙ ÔÏ ÂÅ ÓÕÒÒÏÕÎÄÅÄ ÂÙ ÍÙ Ȭ(ÏÍÅ
-3ÔÁÒÔ &ÁÍÉÌÙȭ ÉÎ ÏÕÒ Ȭ(ÏÍÅ-3ÔÁÒÔ ÈÏÍÅȭ ÁÓ ×Å ÓÁÉÄ ÏÕÒ ÆÁÒÅ×ÅÌÌÓ ÔÏ ÅÁÃÈ 
ÏÔÈÅÒȢ 

4ÈÁÎË ÙÏÕ ÁÌÓÏ ÔÏ ÅÁÃÈ ÁÎÄ ÅÖÅÒÙ ÏÎÅ ÏÆ ÙÏÕ ÆÏÒ ÙÏÕÒ ËÉÎÄ - ÁÎÄ ÖÅÒÙ 
ÍÏÖÉÎÇ - ÍÅÓÓÁÇÅÓȢ  ) ÈÁÖÅ ÒÅÁÄ ÔÈÅÍ ÁÌÌ ÓÅÖÅÒÁÌ ÔÉÍÅÓ ÁÎÄ ) ÓÈÁÌÌ ÔÒÅÁÓÕÒÅ 
ÔÈÅÍ ÆÏÒÅÖÅÒȢ 

!ÎÄ ǢÎÁÌÌÙȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÁÃÃÅÐÔ ÍÙ ÅÎÏÒÍÏÕÓ ÔÈÁÎËÓ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ  ÇÉÆÔÓ ÙÏÕ ÇÁÖÅ ÍÅ 
ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ ÈÕÇÅ ÁÍÏÕÎÔ ÏÆ ÇÅÎÅÒÏÓÉÔÙ ÙÏÕ ÓÈÏ×ÅÄ ÍÅȢ  -Ù ÆÅÌÔ ÐÉÃÔÕÒÅ ÌÏÏËÓ 
ÂÅÁÕÔÉÆÕÌ ÈÁÎÇÉÎÇ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÈÏÕÓÅȢ  7Å ÈÁÖÅ ÄÅÃÉÄÅÄ ÔÈÁÔ ÄÕÒÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÓÐÒÉÎÇȟ 
ÓÕÍÍÅÒ ÁÎÄ ÁÕÔÕÍÎ ÍÏÎÔÈÓȟ ÉÔ ×ÉÌÌ ÈÁÎÇ ÉÎ ÏÕÒ ÓÕÍÍÅÒ ÈÏÕÓÅ ×ÈÅÒÅ ÉÔ 
ÃÁÎ ÂÅ ÓÅÅÎ ÁÎÄ ÁÐÐÒÅÃÉÁÔÅÄ ÂÙ ÅÖÅÒÙÏÎÅ ×ÈÏ ÖÉÓÉÔÓ ÕÓȢ  !ÎÄ ÍÙ ÆÁÍÉÌÙ 
ÁÐÐÌÅ ÔÒÅÅ ÈÁÓ ÎÏ× ÁÒÒÉÖÅÄ ÉÎ .ÏÒÆÏÌË ÁÎÄ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÐÌÁÎÔÅÄ ÁÓ ÓÏÏÎ ÁÓ ÉÔ ÆÅÅÌÓ 
ÓÁÆÅ ÔÏ ÐÕÔ ÉÔ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÓÏÉÌȢ  7Å ÈÁÖÅ ÃÈÏÓÅÎ ÔÈÅ ÓÐÏÔ ×ÈÅÒÅ ÉÔ ×ÉÌÌ ÇÏ - ×ÈÅÒÅ ) 
ÃÁÎ ÓÅÅ ÉÔ ÅÖÅÒÙ ÄÁÙ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ ËÉÔÃÈÅÎ ×ÉÎÄÏ× ÔÏ ÓÅÒÖÅ ÁÓ Á ÒÅÍÉÎÄÅÒ ÏÆ ÍÙ 
ÈÁÐÐÙ ÔÉÍÅÓ ×ÉÔÈ ÙÏÕ ÁÌÌȢ  7ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ ÔÏËÅÎÓ ÌÅÆÔȟ ) ÐÌÁÎ ÔÏ ÂÕÙ ÁÎ ÁÌÌ-×ÅÁÔÈÅÒ 
ÏÕÔÄÏÏÒ ÊÁÃËÅÔ ÆÏÒ ×ÁÌËÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÃÏÁÓÔÌÉÎÅ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ ÌÏÖÅÌÙ ÃÏÕÎÔÒÙÓÉÄÅ ÁÒÏÕÎÄ 
ÕÓȢ 

) ÄÏ ÈÏÐÅ ÔÈÁÔ ΨΦΧή ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ Á ÇÏÏÄ ÙÅÁÒ ÂÏÔÈ ÆÏÒ ÙÏÕ ÁÎÄ ÙÏÕÒ ÆÁÍÉÌÉÅÓ ÁÎÄ 
ÆÏÒ (ÏÍÅ-3ÔÁÒÔ 3ÏÕÔÈ ,ÅÉÃÅÓÔÅÒÓÈÉÒÅȢ  ) ÓÈÁÌÌ ÃÏÎÔÉÎÕÅ ÔÏ ÔÁËÅ Á ÇÒÅÁÔ 
ÉÎÔÅÒÅÓÔ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÓÃÈÅÍÅȭÓ ÌÉÆÅȟ ÁÌÂÅÉÔ ÆÒÏÍ Á ÄÉÓÔÁÎÃÅȟ ÁÎÄ ÖÅÒÙ ÍÕÃÈ ÈÏÐÅ ÔÏ 
ÍÅÅÔ ÕÐ ×ÉÔÈ ÙÏÕ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÉÍÅ ÔÏ ÔÉÍÅȢ 

7ÉÔÈ ÍÙ ÖÅÒÙ ÂÅÓÔ ×ÉÓÈÅÓ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÁÎËÓȟ 

Karen  

Karen and Richard  
with the leaving gifts presented to her at the 

VolunteersΩ Christmas Lunch 
6th December 2017 

Karenôs farewell speech is available separately 
on our website 



 

 

Snowflake Appeal 2018 

Another successful appeal this year, with the help of our corporate partners     

Market Harborough White Stuff among others. 

Many of you will have seen the lovely uniquely designed Christmas Cards from Alison Linnell of 

ñFeltingsò which almost sold out through the shop this year.  Together with Alisonôs offer of auctioning 

her original pictures, we estimate this has raised around Ã1,300. 

In addition the White Stuffôs weekly fundraising activities have raised Ã762 which we expect to be 

matched through the White Stuff Foundation. 

Stephanie Topham, White Stuff Manager, expects her donations for the Stanwick Lakes half-marathon 

Santa Run to be in excess of Ã600! 

 

All in all another good year.  

Our thanks to The White Stuff and everyone who has supported us. 

 

The shop do occasionally ask if anyone could support with their instore 

fundraising, especially at their busy times and for their forthcoming 

ñCommunity Weekò from 11th to 18th Feb, so if anyone feels they can offer their 

time, please do let us know. 

Course of Preparation for new Volunteers 

and  

Solihull Approach Foundation training 

 

A new intake of volunteers will attend the Course of Preparation this April and May.   

 

We will also be running the Solihull Approach Foundation course on 20
th

 and 27 June .  

All our volunteers are now expected to gain this nationally recognised certificate and those who have 

completed it have said it has really supported them in their volunteering role. We hope some of you may 

be able to attend this time. 

Carnival Fun Run 2018 - Date for your diary 

WeΩll be teaming up with Race Harborough again for the  

Fun Run at Robert Smyth Academy 

Saturday 9th June  - 10.00 am race start 

Volunteer Marshalls needed.  Further details to come. 

With best wishes from all here at Home-Start South Leicestershire 

Stella, Jo, Nikki, Sarah, Erika and Stephen 


